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October 08, 2020

Dear Dr. Toni Jones,

This letter is to advise you that based upon the results of the most recent water tests collected on 8/17/2020
from your public well that your water is in compliance and meets the standards set by the Town of Greenwich and
the State of Connecticut. Please contact this Department at 203-987-1001 if you have any questions.

Test Performed Acceptable Results Your Results
Total Coliform | Absent Absent
E-Coli | Absent Absent
pH | Between 6.4 —10.0 6.92
Color Units | Less than 15 (Not to exceed 30) 5
Turbidity | Less than 5 (Not to exceed 10) 0.39
Odor | Less than 2 0
Nitrate (mg/]) | Less than 10.0 mg/1 5.3
Nitrite (mg/1) | Less than 1.0 mg/1 0.024
Sodium (mg/]) | Recommended below 100 mg/1 36.8
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